SECOND REVISION EXAMINATION - 2025

	- on Hours	ENGLIS	SH					
Time All	owed: 3.00 Hours	PART - I SEC n priate answers from	TION	1-1		[Max. M	larks: 100	
Ch	the correspond	ling answer.		ioui aiteii	atives ar	nd write t	he option 14x1=14	
Cho	ose the appropriate S	Synonyms for the Ita	alized	words.				
1. His f	ather was preening the	e feathers on his white Cleaning	bac	k.				
a) \$	Sharpening of Affluent	parents.	C) (Jutting	d)	Painting		
2. The	Happy b) Cleaning parents.	c) '	Wealthy	4)	Influence	h	
3 Hew	as dellitation) troubled			α,	muence		
al ·	The correct annual	TVING FOR the italiai-	C)	forced	d)	strong		
Choo	se the a boon to the	e disabled people	ed v	voras:				
4. Tech	nology is a <u>boom</u> to the	blessing the sky. rising hunger. sluggish	c)	curse	ď	hlast		
5 The	un was now ascendir	ig the sky.) blast		
a) 0	limbing D) rising	c)	mounting	. d) descen	ding	
6. He W	as tired and wever will) shippish	-1	unatand				
a) 1	athe correct plura	form of erratum f	rom	the follow	ina	i) strong		
7. Choo	reahims b	errata	c)	erratum	ring.	(I) prosti		
e Form	a derivative by add	ling the right suffix	to t	he word a	bsolute	- Chair		
o. Point	1 0	ling the right suffix) able insion of the Abbre	c)	tion		d) Iv		
9. Choo	se the correct expa	nsion of the Abbre	eviat	ion NEET		· ·		
a) N	ational Entrance Cum	Eligibility Test qual Test	b)	National E	Eligibility (Cum Entra	ance Test	
c) N	ation Eighte Cum E	qual lest	d)	Native En	trance Ci	um Equal	Test	
AN PARTY	THE PARTY OF THE P	sentence with the	mac	t ammanani	-4- DL	sal Verb	given below	
nen a) tu	med up b	turned to	ece (of chalk to	write.	-1\		
44 Choos	to the sussante opti	on to pair it with v	MARN	Channding	' to form		because because	
a) pa	rts t) pass	c)	nause	_ 10 10111	d)	fact	
12. Choos	se the most appro	priate Prepositiona	al ph	rase from	the giv	en optio	ns.	
a) eff	ect of t) reason of	C	consequ	ence of	d)	instead of	
13. Comp	lete the rollowing	sentence using th	e m	ost appro	priate te	nse forn	n of the verb	
Ine su	DELIG - UIE	test now.						
a) is	writing t	b) was writing	C) are writi	ng	d)	writing	
4. Compi	ete the following	sentence using th	e mo	ost approp	oriate co	nnectors	given below	1.
Call In	e you nee	a money.						
a) so	mat Y	b) in order that	_ (in case		d)	and	
		PAR	(1 - 1)	1				
		SECTI	ION	-1				
An	swer any three of	the following que	stioi	is in one	or two s	entence.	. 3x2	2=6
	the special feature		1.00					
		ha to overcome her						
/. What a	re me various thing	gs that tempted Fra	nz to	spend his	s day out	doors?		
S. HOW W.	as the young seagu	ill's first attempt to f						
- ^		SECT	-					
Kead	the following se	ts of poetic lines	and	answer a	ny three	of the f	ollowing: 3)	2=
		and air and water,						
		vest, by war's long	WII E	nter stary	d			
	at is common for a							
	intion the season i							
	crumb to be found							
On the	snow covered gi	round						
a) W	hat couldn't he find	on the ground?						
5 70	was the ground	covered with snow	3				CH/10/	E
								100000

CH/10/Eng/

b) Write the rhyme scheme of the given stanza.

c) Identify the figure of speech employed in the fourth line.

d) Pick out the alliterating words in the third line.

36. Paraphrase the following stanza

At night the house seems to be alive Lights flicker on and off I am often tempted to go to the house To just take a look and see what it is really about But fear takes over me.

CH/10/Eng/2

SECTION - III

37. Answer any one of the following:

Rearrange the following sentence in coherent order:

(i) A week before that event he sent for me

(ii) He hated my mother, but I do not know why

(iii) Here let me say that I had never set eyes on him

(iv) She told me that I need expect nothing from my father's brother.

(v) It was just thirty- seven when my Uncle Philip died.

38 Read the following passage and answer the questions that follow:

Holland is a country where much of the land lies below the sea level. Only great walls called dikes keep the North Sea from rushing in and flooding the land. For Centuries the people of Holland have worked to keep the walls strong. So that their country will be safe and dry. Even the little children know the dikes must be watched every moment, and that a hole no longer than your finger can be a very dangerous thing. Many years ago there lived in Holland a boy name Peter. Peter's father was one of the men who tended the gates in the dikes, called Sluice. He opened and closed the sluices so that ships could pass out of Holland's canals into the great sea. Questions:

(a) Where does much of the land of Holland lie (b) What are the great walls called?

(c) What prevents the North sea from rushing in and flooding the land?

(d) What was Peter's father doing in Holland?

(e) Where do the ships pass?

SECTION- IV

Answer any four of the following questions:

4x5 = 20

1×5=5

39. Prepare an attractive advertisement using the hints given below: Mobile World - Smart phones - Accessories - Recharges - Free scratch card on every purchase of Mobile - Flower Bazaar, Ulundurpet.

40. Write a complaint to the officer of the PWD department to take immediate action to maintain cleanliness in the children's park in your locality.

41. You are Ganesh Head boy of your school. Write a notice for your school notice board informing the students about the 'Fancy Fete' that is going to be organised in your school campus on the

42. Look at the picture and express your views on it in a paragraph of five sentences:



43. Make notes or write a summary of the following passage:

Amazon rainforest is a rainforest in Brazil. The rainfall is more than 18,000 mm. The total area is 2,300,000 square miles. It is about 40 percent of Brazil's total area 5 percent of World's total area. The Amazon rainforest is the largest and richest rainforest in the World. Containing 2.5 million types of insects and 40,000 types of plants. Many of them still unrecorded by science. Major Wildlife includes Jaguar, Manatee, Tapir, Red deer, Poison dart frog and do so on. It has many plants. The most famous one is Canopy. Canopy is the tallest tree in the World. It is about 61 meters. It helps to protect the harsh sunlight. In the 20th Century. Brazil's rapidly growing population settled major areas of the Amazon forests, In the 1990s the Brazilian Government started to protect the beautiful place.

www.TrbTnpsc.com

- 44. Identify the errors in the following sentences and rewrite them correctly.
 - a) Though he works hard but he fails
- b) He fell across the river.

c) I met an European

d) His uncle is a MLA.

e) I prefer coffee than tea.

SECTION - V

45. Quote from memory(compulsory)

1x5 = 5

"A Woman is see in Spring.

PART IV

46. Write a paragraph about 150 words by developing the following hints:

2x8=16

 a) Prospero - duke of milan - brother Antonio - overthrow - reached island - daughter miranda released spirits - created storm - Ariel's help - bring Ferdinand - forgave - realised mistakes - restored dukedom.

(OR)

b) Holland - below sea level - years ago - little boy - Peter - one day - mother - old man - across the dyke - returned - heard water trickling - hole - put his finger - saved Holland.

47.(a) Read the following passage and answer the questions given below:

The term junk food means a food that do not do good to the body health in anyway. It is less Nutritional and Harmful to the body systems. Most of the junk foods contains high level of saturated fats, sugar, salt and bad cholesterol which are toxin to the health. Junk foods have gained so much popularity because of the nice taste and easy to cook. Most of the people are depended on such readymade foods because of their busy schedule or they do not know to cook foods at home. They generally choose to eat. Whenever they enjoy special time with family like birthday party, marriage anniversary etc.... They easily become used to of taking soft drinks, wafers, chips, noodles, burgers, pizza, french fries and other varieties of fast food available in the market.

Questions:

- (a) What is the meaning of the term Junk Foods?
- (b) What does Junk food contain?
- (c) When do people prefer Junk food?
- (d) List out some of the junk foods you like?

(OR)

(b) Read the following poem and answer the questions given below:

When things go wrong as they sometimes will When the road you're trudging seems all uphill When the funds are low and the debts are high And you want to smile but you have to sigh When care is pressing you down a bit Rest if you must but don't you quit Success is failure turned inside out The silver tint of the clouds of doubt And you can never tell how close you are It may be near when it seems a far.

Questions:

- (a) When do you want to smile but sigh according to poet?
- (b) Explain the line "When care is pressing you down a bit".
- (c) What seems a far
- (d) Give a suitable title for the poem.
 Kindly Send Me Your Study Materials To Us Email ID: padasalai.net@gmail.com